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INSURANCE & FINANCIAL POLICY

Thank you for choosing Wee Kare Pediatrics as your child’s health care provider. Our office is committed to providing the highest quality care to all of our patients. We feel it is very important to establish clear insurance/payment policies to avoid misunderstandings. The following statements will help you understand our financial policy. 

Due to National Insurance Documentation Requirements and Coding Guideline, any preventative office visit (Example: acute/sick, medication refill, follow up, referral, lab orders outside your preventative coverage etc.) will be charged as two office visits. Co-pay’s, Deducible and co-insurance may apply, depending on your insurance benefits. 

Chip plans will be charged the co-pay at check in.  Should an acute (sick) issue be addressed during the visit, there will be a co-pay due upon check out. 

Self-pay fees are due upon check in. Each self-pay patient must be checked out to ensure there is not a balance or refund at the end of your visit. 

All payment of charges is due at the time of service unless other definite financial arrangements have been made with a member of our front desk department and or management prior to treatment. 

We will bill and accept payment for services. You will be responsible for ALL applicable co-payments, co-insurance and deductibles that your plan required to fulfill your payment responsibility. Please bring your child’s insurance card to each visit. 

I have received a copy of the current year’s financial policy and understand that I am personally responsible for payment on this account. I also authorize for my child’s medical records be send to insurance plan as documentation of services rendered.					
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